School Social Workers of Idaho
Executive Board Meeting

January 25, 2012

Attendance: Debra Geraghty, Beth Citron (by phone), Valerie Haddon, Jennifer Young and Sherry Tipping

I. NASW Questions/Information

a. Reimbursement for Board Members has been requested and should arrive in the next week.

b. Jennifer will follow up with members that haven’t paid SSWI dues and do not have a current NASW membership.

c. Sherry will follow up with Steve Button regarding membership.

II. Webpage

a. Webpage Committee: Debra and Beth

b. Debra will follow up with Delmar. 

c. Board discussed what is needed on website and making it password protected.

i. SSWI application (outside of password protected area)

ii. Paypal access

iii. Training/Workshop information

iv. Board Meeting Notes

v. Bylaws

vi. Contact info for Board

III. Spring General Membership Meeting and Training

a. Training Committee: Valerie (chair), Sherry, Jennifer and Cindy

b. Training will be in Twin Falls on Friday, May 4th.

c. Cindy is looking into possible locations for the event.

d. Board discussed possible topics for breakout sessions.

i. Ethics

ii. Data Collection

iii. Psychopharmacology

iv. Mindfulness

v. Narrative Therapy

vi. CARES (Twin Falls)

e. General Membership meeting will be held over lunch and lunch will be provided for members.

